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DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS,

Ms Wallace's Announcements
LATEST UPDATES FROM THE HEADTEACHER

If you have any specific questions
regarding the transfer of school to
the Mulberry school Trust, please

email

clerk@mulberryschoolstrust.org

@mulberryaws

UPCOMING KEY DATES

15th December
Food Drive  

19th December
Christmas Lunch  

WEEK 1
NEXT WEEK

UPCOMING EVENTS
Winter Festival

Design a Christmas Card

Lunchtime Crafting

Focus 22

Christmas Jumper Day

Thank you to all staff, students and families for your energy

this week. It was fantastic to see so many families and

students this week at our Winter festival. It was a real

occasion for us to be together and raise money for a good

cause. 

This was one of the many events of the winter festival

focusing on brining joy and being together. All students

were recipients of our Jolabokaflod- ‘Christmas book

flood’, which allowed the school to promote literacy as well

as giving a much deserved gift to all students.  

Year 11 students experienced authentic Victorian living

feasting on roasted chestnuts and fruit punch. 

Next week we have our Christmas dinner, and optional

Christmas jumper day. A reminder that no break food is

served on that day.  After filling the stomach’s from a

Christmas lunch students will be able to join in with the

ever popular interform competitions. 

Our final day is Thursday 21st where we will dismiss

students from 12:30 for all students to be off site for 1pm.

Students should go promptly home and have a restful

break for our return on the 9th. 

Ms Wallace



Mulberry Schools Trust
Interschools Benchball

Competition
AT MULBERRY ACADEMY SHOREDITCH

Last week 40 students from Mulberry Woodside
attended the trust interschool Bench ball

competition. It was a special winter addition with a
snow machine, candy canes and refreshments
provided. The event was a really great way for

students to perform in a competitive manner but also
to gain interactions with peers from our other schools.

Our students did us proud winning all six of their
events. 

Thanks to Mulberry Academy Shoreditch for hosting a
great event. 



Filmmakers 
Nick Reid and Ayse Toprak 
visit MAW

Mulberry Academy Woodside were really pleased to host documentary film directors Nick
Reid and Ayse Toprak for a question and answer session on their award winning
documentary "My Name Is Happy." The documentary follows the life of Mutlu, a young girl
who was shot by a stalker in Turkey when she rejected his advances. She survived the
attack and has since become an important voice for the rights of women in Turkey. 

Students from the year 9 Film elective, year 10 and year 11 Film Studies courses at
Woodside were given the opportunity to take part in the event. They asked many key
questions and found out about the documentary as well as what they could do to become
documentary film makers themselves.

The event was a great success and we cannot wait to invite Nick and Ayse back to MAW
soon! 



Film studies students in Year 10 were
treated to a trip to the cinema this week
where they watched the new film in the
Hunger Games universe: The Ballad of

Songbirds and Snakes.

Studying the way the cinema industry
works is a key element in understanding
how films reach wide ranging audiences.

Students spent the event watching a
blockbuster film and thinking about what
makes certain films blockbuster material. 



Student Activity at Mulberry
Academy

Year 7 Winter Ball

Calling student helpers for the Basket
Brigade food pack

For the last few years, the school has been
used by the Basket brigade as a large food
bank base. Do see their website. This year
we are asking any students who might like

to be involved on 23rd to email Ms Wallace
if they would like to participate

Students in Year 7 had a real blast
at the first winter ball in four

years. This event was a fundraiser
full of fun activities from photo
booths to dance offs. Students

had so much fun but were
incredibly well behaved. Thanks to

the year 7 team for their
organsiation of the event. 

Basket Brigade UK

Jolabokaflod

Learning from Icelandic culture, this year  
Mulberry Academy Woodside students

participated in Jolabokaflod - also known
as ‘the Christmas Book Flood’ where

books are given as gifts to one another. 



Careers Fair
6th March, 2024 - 9:10 to 12:50

We Need Your Help

Each year we hold a Careers Fair that

aims to provide our students with

various insights into the employment

industry.

We would be honoured if you or your

company could participate in this year’s

event scheduled for Wednesday 6th

March 2023, from 9:10 to 12:50.

Our attendees for this event will be year

8’s and 9’s students who are keen to

explore and engage with representatives

from distinguished companies or

professions like yours. 

If you are interested in attending or if

you have any questions about the event

please do not hesitate to contact

serdane.ozcan@woodsidehighschool.co.

uk or alternatively call 020 88896761 ext

151. 

Kindly confirm your participation by 4th

January 2023 so that we can make the

necessary arrangements.

Careers Fair
6th March, 2024 - 9:10 to 12:50



2023
CHRISTMAS 

lunches 
The chosen date for this year’s Christmas
Lunch is on Tuesday 19th of December

We would like to invite you to pre-
book your child’s meal via Parent Pay

Bookings open from 23rd November







Announcements

Children and young people aged 5 to 16 who are
eligible for free school meals and their families
will be able to access free activities during the
Easter, Summer and Christmas holidays.

Book your place for an activity here:

https://haringey.coordinate.cloud/


